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w Colorado Water
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Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 718
Denver, CO 80203

May 5, 2021

Mr. Kyle Vanderberg, Manager/Superintendent
Redlands Water and Power Company

2216 S. Broadway

Grand Junction, CO 81507

Re: Pumpline Replacement Project
WSRF Grant Contract Number POGG1 2020-2970

NOTICE OF GRANT PROJECT CLOSEOUT

Dear Mr. Vanderberg:

This letter is to advise you that the grant provided by CWCB for the Project referenced above has been
closed out. The CWCB has received all final deliverables and paid all applicabte project charges
submitted. The total amount disbursed under this grant contract was $125,000. No grant funds remain
available to be reversed back into the original source Fund.

It has been a pleasure working with you on the successful completion of this project. Please don’t
hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this matter.

Sincerely,
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Cole Bedford, P.E. Grant Contract Amount = $125,000.00
Project Manager Expended Amount = $125,000.00
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